
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

October 2020 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

This year we will be holding Children in Need Day on FRIDAY 13th 

NOVEMBER.  To support this worthwhile cause, we have decided that for a fee of 

50p/£1.00, children and staff alike can leave their uniform at home and come to 

school in their pyjamas/onesie. 

 

The kitchen will be serving a special lunch menu on the back of this letter! 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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